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Acting Assistant Secretary of State for the Bureau of Oceans and
International Environmental and Scientific Affairs Judith G. Garber will
travel to Brussels, Belgium from June 5-7 to meet with European officials to
discuss wildlife trafficking, ocean issues, health security, and scientific
collaboration.

Acting Assistant Secretary Garber will then travel to Gaborone, Botswana from
June 7-10. During her time in Botswana, she will meet with government
officials and representatives from NGOs and other organizations to engage on
wildlife trafficking, sustainable fisheries, public health, water, and
advancing education and research in science and technology.

For further information, contact Yoon Nam (NamYS@state.gov).
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